
20th Januery, 1960

The Economic History Society
President: PROFESSOR R. H. TAWNEY

Editors of "The Economic History Review": M. M. POSTAN and H. HABAKKUK

All Souls College,
Oxford.

Profe�sor Vicente Vives,
sent aï,c 130,
Barceloaa,
Spain.

Dear Professor Vives,

I very much regret the delay in writing to you
about the article on the Industrialisation of Catalonia
which you sent to Professor Post an, and which he

hand�Q. over to me sorne time ago. The Editors have

read7*ith very great interest and are very glad to

have this opportunity of making accessible to English
readers the fruits of your work on Spanish economic

history.

In its present form however it somewhat exceeds
the maximum number of words which pressure of space
forces the Review to impose upon its articles. I

wonder therefore if you would allow the Editors to

compress the article at certain points and edit it
so as to make the English in places a little more

idiomatic. In doing ta
í

s we would seek the help of

Mr. Raymond £arr, whom you know, and wh� of course

knows your work in its original Spanish. If, as I

hope) you willI allow us to do this, we would send you
the finished manuscript for your approval.

Wi th kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

l-8.'�K�


